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Hurricane recovery and insurance questions? Road map to recovery help is available Tuesday, July 16,
from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m., at the Greater Pine Island Alliance office at 10484 Stringfellow Road, Suite 2, St.
James City. For additional information, contact Julitza Perez @ julitza@uphelp.org or 787-454-3353.

Support guidance from United Policyholders, which has been providing disaster recovery for over 30
years, is available at uphelp.org/lan.

The information presented in this publication is for general informational purposes and is not a substitute for legal advice. If
you have a specific legal issue or problem, United Policyholders recommends that you consult with an attorney. Guidance on
hiring professional help can be found in the “Find Help” section of www.uphelp.org. United Policyholders does not sell
insurance or certify, endorse or warrant any of the insurance products, vendors, or professionals identified on our website.
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